19 September 2024

Subject: Gas Leak in the Pipeline Between
Muscat and Sohar

Dear,

0Q Gas Networks S.A.0.G would like to
announce that a minor gas leak incident
happened yesterday evening, September 18,
2024, in the 16-inch gas pipeline connecting
Muscat and Sohar.

We would like to confirm that the leak has been
contained in a record time, with no impact on
any of the company's clients and no significant
financial impact.

The containment of the leak demonstrates our
full readiness to handle any emergencies that
may affect the continuity of gas flow to our
clients across the Sultanate.

Best wishes,
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Mansoor Al Abdali

CEO

Muscat, Sultanate of Oman - PC 133 Alkhuwair P.O. Box 799
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